O’Malley School of Business Curriculum Committee (BCC)
Minutes of the Meeting
Monday, April 19, 2021, Online 

Present: 	Yassir Samra (Chair), Enrico Forte, Hany Guirguis, Musa Jafar, Min Jung Kim, Mary Michel, Hyeon Park, Amanda Sanseverino), Donald Gibson (ex-officio), 
Dr. Samra called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM.

1. The committee received a proposal for the “Green Power and Sustainable Energy Certificate Program,” an interdisciplinary program to be administered by the SCPS. The proposal was developed by the School of Engineering, the O'Malley School of Business, and the School of Continuing and Professional Studies. Dean Gibson worked with Deans Ward and Goss to create a new program requiring 5 classes (15 credit hours). The goal of the program is to address workforce development needs in the green power and sustainable energy sectors. Professionals from ConEd also contributed to the discussion. From the OMSB, Dr. Poonam Arora and Dr. Jimena Gonzalez Ramirez were part of the planning process.

2. The program includes one required course from SOE and one from OMSB, and three elective courses from a list from all three schools. 

3. The committee also received a syllabus for the proposed OMSB required course, MBA 640: Decision Making for Sustainability” to discuss and evaluate. 

4. The Committee discussed the new course and interdisciplinary program, with Dean Gibson answering questions about the overall development. 

5. Following discussion, a motion was made and seconded that the MBA 640: Decision Making for Sustainability” and the Green Power and Sustainable Energy Certificate Program be approved.

6. The Committee approved the course and program unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m.
